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 Your T4 is a valuable document. The University is required by law to send you your T4 

and/or T4A by February 28th.  

 The T4 and/or T4A’s will be distributed to your department. If the T4 and/or T4A’s are 

not picked up they will be mailed to your permanent address. Please verify that your mailing 

address is correct before January 1 by logging into Employee Self-Service. 

(http://selfservice.smu.ca/) Failure to maintain a current permanent address will result in a 

delay in receiving your T4 and/or T4A. 

 If you lose this document a copy may be obtained by accessing Employee Self-Service. 

(http://selfservice.smu.ca/). 
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